
Dear friends,
As you continue pushing through into your 8th week of school, I pray you are filled with strength and believe in yourself 
to do the best you can do. Psalm 29:11 says "the Lord gives strength to his people and He blesses them with peace." I 
am praying this over you as you are working hard in your studies!

Next Week in Chapel
We are looking forward to hearing from Dr. Darrell Hobson on Monday as he brings the word from Mark 7:1-8:26. 
Wednesday, President Castleberry will share a great word from Mark 8:27-9:50 and Friday, I will speak on the "hot 
topic" that you requested, depression.

Pursuit
We have the great honor of having Nick Laith and Renton Newlife worship with us in Pursuit on Monday. I believe it is 
going to be an amazing and refreshing time so I hope you can make it! As usual, we will begin at 9pm.

Women of Faith
Ladies, don't forget to sign up for the Women of Faith Conference coming up on October 29 and 30th. Sign ups are 
before and after chapel in the foyer and tickets are only $20!

Greg Laurie Harvest Crusade
On Wednesday, Mark Finnigan briefly shared about the Greg Laurie Harvest Crusade taking place November 5-7th at 
the Key arena. This is a powerful event and it's free of charge so you don't want to miss it! Mark will be back with us in 
a few weeks to recruit altar workers and do some training. Please be praying / thinking about how you can be involved.

Campus Ministries Movie Night
Thank you for supporting missions through your donations at the campus ministries movie night! We are happy to 
announce that we will have one movie night every month this Semester to continue our efforts in helping send 
students on mission trips this summer. On Wednesday, you had the opportunity to vote for the movie you would like 
shown next Friday the 22nd. There were a few that came in close but the movie that won the most votes is Cool 
Runnings. I am looking forward to another great movie night with you next Friday at 9pm after the basketball game.

Human Trafficking
Human trafficking continues to be a world-wide issue today. We are praying for the lives of these victims but also want 
to continue raising money to provide shelter for them. We have 8 weeks left in the semester and are about 1/3 of the 
way to our goal of $5000. Last week you gave $430.09 for a semester total of $2075.47. Let's pull together to try and 
reach our goal to impact lives! We can do it!

Prayer list
Please take a moment to look over the attached list and lift our community up in prayer. As you pray for each of these 
needs, believe in the power of God and all that he is capable of. I am believing for miracles!

Enjoy your weekend and the sunshine!

Your friend, 
Pastor Phil


